
 

 

 

TO:   All State Agencies 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Friday, April 2, 2021 

RE: Flags Lowered to Honor the Victims of the Attack at the United States Capitol 

 

In accordance with the presidential proclamation, I am directing flags to be displayed at half-

staff immediately to honor the victims of the attack at the United States Capitol today, April 2, 

2021. 

Alabama joins the rest of the nation in praying for our U.S. Capitol Police officers and their 

families. I extend my sincere condolences to officer William “Billy” Evans’ family. We are 

grateful for our law enforcement officers across the country. 

The flags should remain lowered at half-staff until sunset on Tuesday, April 6, 2021. 
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https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-actions/2021/04/02/a-proclamation-on-honoring-united-states-capitol-police-officers/

